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To: Mr. Jack Brozell
Location: BoilerMakers Union - Local #I3

Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Date:8-4-10

From Maintenance Services: Randy Baird (RRI Energy-
Contractor Services Supervisor)

Dear Mr. Brozell:

I am writing this Letter of Appreciation to acknowledge the
outstanding performance of your membership during the RRI
Energy, Portland Spring 2010 Outage.
The caliber of professionalism of the Boiler Makers working on
our referenced Project was possibly the best I have experienced.
The overall sincere focus on Safety, Procedure Adherence, and
apparent work ethic was noteworthy and contributed to the overall
Project' s positive results.

Please accept my sincere "Thank you" to you and your
membership.

Regards,

Randy Baird
Rzu Energy, Contractor Services Supervisor
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